
 
 
 
 
 
 

CANCELLATION NOTICE  
PIMA COUNTY PUBLIC LIBRARY ADVISORY BOARD 

Joel D. Valdez Main 
101 N. Stone Ave, Tucson, AZ 85701 

 
August 3, 2023 

 
 
 

The meeting originally scheduled for Thursday, August 3, 2023 has been cancelled.  
The next meeting is scheduled for September 7, 2023 at 4:00 p.m. 


